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28th October 2022 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
2022 Dispute Relating to Royal Mail Group Breaking the “Pathway to Change” and 
Associated National Agreements and Protections for CWU Represented Grades 
Employed by Royal Mail Group Consisting of Royal Mail, Parcelforce and Fleet 
 
The CWU’s Postal Executive met today, Friday 28th October 2022 and have determined 
there is a need for further strike action, which we have notified the company of.  The strike 
will cover: 
 

 All duties and scheduled attendance commencing between the period at or after 
04:00 on Monday 14th November 2022 and before 04:00 on Tuesday 15th November 
2022.  The industrial action will be discontinuous. 

 
Any enquiries in relation to the content of this LTB should be addressed to the DGS(P) 
Department. 
 
Yours sincerely,      Yours sincerely, 
 

                           
           
      
Andy Furey       Dave Ward 
Acting Deputy General Secretary (Postal)  General Secretary  
 


